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Randi Winter Provides Guidance on New EEOC Posters

in BenefitsPro Article

Spencer Fane attorney Randi Winter authored an article on the recently released
Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC) “Know Your Rights: Workplace

Discrimination is lllegal” poster published by BenefitsPro, a leading ALM publication
on employee benefits and labor and employment law.

In the article, Employers Should Not Forget to Update EEOC Workplace Rights Posters,

Randi shares best practices and key takeaways for all covered employers.

Randi states, “Covered employers should promptly publish the EEOC’s new Know
Your Rights poster using the version published in October 2022. Publication entails
not just physical publication in the workplace, but online publication for employees
who work remotely.”

At Spencer Fane, Randi helps her clients achieve favorable litigation outcomes with
respect to business, employment, and licensing disputes. She also represents clients
in matters involving health law, labor law, and utility law.

To read the full article, click here. Please note, a subscription may be required.
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